
 

 

 
 

RAPTOR NEWS  
 

 

Mr. Villalpando September 11th, 2020 
 

Hello Raptor Families, 

 

I hope you and your Mini-Raptors are doing well.  As you prepare for the upcoming week, I want to share some 

events we have planned.  Our incredible Raptor Squad and our PTC are excited to embark on these events over 

the next couple of weeks.  

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the office, your child’s teacher, or emailing me at 

mvillalpando@rcsdk8.org​.  

 

Raptor Events  

 

Raptor Fundraiser - Starts Tuesday, September 15th 

Our PTC is looking forward to partnering with you as we look to raise funds for our Mini-Raptors.  All students 

will take part in a ​Virtual Fundraiser Kick-Off Assembly on Tuesday, September 15th. ​ When your 

students come home, they will need your help to register for the fundraiser.  

 Every student who completes the full registration process will be entered in a drawing for an 

IPad.  Mr. V will personally be delivering this new IPad to your home on Wednesday.  

 

Riego Creek SWAG Online Store  

Please visit our online store to see and purchase the latest Raptor Gear.  ​Our online store will be open 

through October 9th!  

 

 

  

 ​Riego Creek Swag 

Online Store Here   

 

  

mailto:mvillalpando@rcsdk8.org
https://www.storessimple.com/promoteme/groupproducts.php?prodgroup_id=7684&prodgroupbypass=true
https://www.storessimple.com/promoteme/groupproducts.php?prodgroup_id=7684&prodgroupbypass=true


Virtual Scholastic Book Fair and Spirit Week  

Mark your calendars for Riego Creek’s Book Fair and Spirit Week.  We are excited to see our Mini-Raptors 

demonstrating their school spirit.  ​Please send in photos of your student to their teacher or Mr. V.  

 

Spirit Week Flyer  

 

 

Respectfully,  

Mr. Villalpando  

 

https://bit.ly/3k7NEDt

